> From: Jackie Strauss [mailto:jstrauss1948@me.com]

> Sent: Monday, February 02, 2015 3:15 PM

> To: Planning and Sustainability Commission

> Subject: Argay Neighborhood

>

> This is a good single family neighborhood which has already been negatively impacted by high
density, low income housing. The crime rate has gone up, the drug dealing has increased and our
property values have not kept pace with the rest of Portland. More housing of this kind would only
exacerbate yhese problems. With this in mind | am requesting that all vacant or undeveloped R-3
zoned land in the Argay neighborhood be reclassified to R-5 or R-7 single family residential, and the
proposed mixed employment areas (change numbers 287, 288, 289 located at the SE corner of NE
122nd and Shaver and 290, located at the SW corner of NE 147th and Sandy Blvd.) also be reclassified
to R-5 or R-7 single family. Also, | support the city's similar change #688 along NE 148th ave N of 1-84.
> | want to keep Argay a family friendly neighborhood. Thank you.

>

> Sincerely Yours,

> Jackie Strauss

> 13726 NE Shaver St. 97230




